
Senior Citizen's Christmas Party 2012 

Ludlow Town Council has received verbal and written thanks and appreciation 
for the successful Senior Citizen's Christmas Party 2012.  The Annual Party is 
open to residents and was catered by students at Ludlow College.  The Town 
Council would like to thank local businesses and individuals for donating 
prizes for the raffle and the local bakeries for their mince pies.   

The Senior Citizen’s were entertained by exuberant carols sung by Ludlow 
Infant School. 

Comments from happy party goes:-  

"You're so kind! to the staff at the Council thank you for a smashing party" 

"I want to thank all concerned at the Guildhall for the excellent Xmas 
Pensioners Party put on by the Town Council ....every year that goes by 
the party gets better.  We admired and appreciated the hard work put in by 
everyone from the Mayor downwards to the College Students, who were 
marvellous (the food was very good and very tastefully presented)......" 

 

Did you attend this year or previous year and take 
photographs?  
 
If so please email them to assistant@ludlow.gov.uk 
 
Look out for year years party in the press late 
October/early November! 


